Press release: UK and China sign
Memorandum of Understanding on
Medicine and Device Regulation

Dr Ian Hudson, Chief Executive of the Medicines and Healthcare products
Regulatory Agency (MHRA) signed a memorandum of understanding (MoU) with the
China Food and Drug Administration (CFDA) during a visit to China this week.

This new signing expands on a previous MoU signed in 2014 which focussed on
the exchange of safety information on medicines and medical devices to
protect patients in the UK, China, and around the world.

Dr Ian Hudson, Chief Executive Officer at MHRA said:

China is a world leader in the market for raw materials for the
pharmaceutical industry and closer collaboration with MHRA will
support the promotion of innovation, good practice, and protect UK
patients.

We operate in a global environment and formalising our
international relationships helps strengthen regulatory systems to
protect public health worldwide.

The MoU was signed in Beijing’'s Great Hall of the People with both Prime
Minister Theresa May and China’'s Premier Li Kegiang present.

Media enquiries

News centre
MHRA

151 Buckingham Palace Road
Victoria

London
SW1wW 9SZ

Email
newscentre@mhra.gov.uk

During office hours:
020 3080 7651 (08:30 — 17:00)


http://www.government-world.com/press-release-uk-and-china-sign-memorandum-of-understanding-on-medicine-and-device-regulation-2/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-uk-and-china-sign-memorandum-of-understanding-on-medicine-and-device-regulation-2/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-uk-and-china-sign-memorandum-of-understanding-on-medicine-and-device-regulation-2/
mailto:newscentre@mhra.gov.uk

Out of office hours:
07770 446 189 (17:00 — 08:30)

Office hours are Monday to Friday, 8:30am to 5pm. For real-time updates
including the latest press releases and news statements, see our Twitter
channel at https://www.twitter.com/mhrapress



https://www.twitter.com/mhrapress

